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Comments: Mining companies have a very poor track record of protecting and/or restoring the environment.

Especially in the current political climate of putting the US first, I think that a foreign company should put up an

unrevocable bond before proceeding with any work. Furthermore, the amount of this bond should be calculated

to include the complete remediation of any damage from all activities undertaken by this company.

 

 

 

I often enjoy recreating in the Yellow Pine area either as a whitewater paddler, harmonica afficianado or hiker.

 

 

 

Thank you for listening to my concerns.


